
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
                                                                   Thursday, November 7, 2019 
 
HOT LUNCH: Cheesy Taco Meat  
  Chicken Nuggets 
 
BIRTHDAYS:  Anna Bylsma 
  Celestine Perusich  
 

1. Gurrie’s Speech Team will be meeting after school TODAY in Mr. Ingwersen’s room until 
4PM. All are welcome to attend, whether you were at the first Speech Team meeting or 
not. For first time attendees, you’ll get all the info you need to join Speech Team. For 
everyone else, we’ll work with some practice scripts and play some group improve 
games. If you still are interested in joining Speech Team and can’t make the meeting on 
Thursday, see Mr. Ingwersen as soon as possible! 
 

2. The Change War continued yesterday during lunch. 7th grade donated $9.75 in silver 
and bills but 8th graders slammed 7th grade with 274 pennies! This gives 7th graders an 
adjusted total of $88.59. 8th graders gave $18.30 in silver and bills and only received 4 
pennies. This brings them to an adjusted total of $115.88.  8th grade is showing 7th 
grade how it’s done. Will the 7th graders pour some copper on the 8th grade? We’ll see 
what happens tomorrow during lunch. Bring your change and remember, a polio 
vaccination costs only 15 cents. How many children can you save from contracting 
Polio?   Bring your change tomorrow.    
 

3. Are you interested in building an underwater robot? Applications are due to Mrs 
Halpers room 113 by the end of the day today. You must put in your application to be 
able to join the club. See Mrs Halper if you have any questions. 
 

4. Attention adventurers!!!   Gurrie's RPG Club will meet after school Friday in the culinary 
arts room, until 4pm.   Please remember to bring your character sheets and 
chromebooks.  Please see Mr. Walsen, Mr. Tooth, or Doc Mac if you have any questions!  
See everyone Friday! 
 

5. Dare to Dream 8th grade girls, if you are interested in attending our conference in 
January, please see Ms. Ramirez for a permission slip as soon as possible. Also, Dare to 
Dream will meet with Ms. Ramirez in room 102A tomorrow after school! 
 


